



Headteacher: Alan Gray, M.Sc., F.R.S.A.

Deputy Headteacher: Mark Nicholls, BA (Hons)

Deputy Headteacher: Caroline Creaby, BA, M.Ed., Ed.D.

The Ridgeway, St. Albans, Hertfordshire. AL4 9NX

Telephone: 01727 799560

Email: admin@sandringham.herts.sch.uk Website: www.sandringham.herts.sch.uk

Letter No: 30/2022

14th October 2022

Dear Parent/Carers,

Support for Sandringham careers programme

We have a comprehensive careers advice and guidance programme here at school, but we are always looking for opportunities to widen the breadth and depth of opportunities for students to ensure that they are fully aware and prepared for their future steps. We have a wonderful and varied parent and carer community and so would like to ask whether you would consider supporting our activities. We are looking for any type of job or career so that students can gain knowledge of a wide variety of sectors.

Typical opportunities include:

- Giving a short talk (30 60 minutes) for students about your job/ career
- Offering a virtual talk
- Offering a work experience placement for a Year 10 (5 days) or a Year 12 student (1-5 days)
- Taking short mock interviews to help students improve their skills

If you think that you may be able to offer some support, we would be very grateful if you could complete this form by **4th November 2022** <u>Careers survey</u>

If you have any queries, please contact our Careers Coordinator directly; Carly Eady eadyc@mysandstorm.org

Yours sincerely,

Kate Mouncey
Assistant Headteacher/
Director of Sixth Form















